
Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 

San Francisco Board of Supervisors 

Sopra Casa LLC 

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 

San Francisco, CA 94102 

415-554-4445 

Re: Liquor License "PCN" Request 

Original Type #20 - 617773 

To the Clerk of the Board, 

The purpose of this letter is to respectfully request to be placed on the Board's calendar for 
Public Convenience and Necessity approval with regard to our Type 20 license. 

Our business proves to be necessary in San Francisco, as a storied connection between the 
North Beach neighborhood and Italian heritage. Our operations will be a solution to this by 
offering artisan products from Italy, including wine, to our community in San Francisco. 

Our desired hours of operation are 10:00am - 8:00pm, each day of the week. We will vigilantly 
monitor the surrounding area to ensure the safety of our business and customers at all times 
and maintain a lawful business. Growing up in San Francisco and Italy has allowed me to 
cultivate very good relationships with community leaders and members and serve as a bridge 
between these two places. 

We seek the SF Board of Supervisor's affirmative ruling that our application serves the public 
convenience and necessity of our City. 

Please contact our representative, Jemma Jore[ Lester, for scheduling our hearing date. She can 
be reached at 510-788-5881 ext. 2 or via email at jemma@abclicensecompany.com. Thank 
you for your kind consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Sofia Scarpone 

1351 GRAf'JT AVE, SAN FRANCISCO, CA 94133 


